Hello From the Day School

A few months inrecap.... In August, we kicked off the New School Year! Mr. Nature Music Garden
visited our school to sing songs and dance with the children.

September — we had our Scholastic Book Fair, a resounding success of which we're all proud. It
was kicked off with a Grandparents Ice Cream Social. We also had our Meet the Teacher Night.
It was another excellent turnout event, and thanks to the Church members who donated cookies
and lemonade for our Day School families to enjoy. Police Officer Wellever came to our school
to talk to children about calling 911 and that police officers were there to help. He even brought
his patrol car for the kids to see.

In October, Pre-K held its annual Dinosaur Dig in our sand yard. The kids found dinosaur bones
and teeth and smashed geo-stones, a fun and educational activity. We celebrated National
Pumpkin Day with our Annual Pumpkin Painting Roll; children dipped pumpkins in paint and rolled
pumpkins of all different sizes across a cloth trap. It was a fun and messy way for the kids to
learn about colors and sizes!



